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BBC Radio 2~ 500 Words First 
Round Success  

Anis Houmani and Hari Rehal achieve a place 
in the next round! 

For the last 10 years BBC Radio 2 have been 
running 500 Words: a short story competition 
for young people in order to get them excited 
about reading and writing. 
 
The idea is simple: you write a story about 
whatever you like and your story is judged  
without regard to spelling, punctuation and  
grammar.  There is only one condition: your  
story has to be 500 words long. 
 
This year we are pleased to announce that 
Anis Houmani and Hari Rehal have made it into 
the final 5000 entries which will go on to be 
judged and eventually whittled down to the 
last 50.  Being one of the final 5000 may not 
seem like much, but it is when this competition 
had close to 135,000 entries this year! 
 
Well done to Anis and Hari on this fantastic  
accomplishment. 
 
Mr Husbands, English Department 
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Library News 
 
Sharing Book Recommendations 
 

I am hoping that some of you have found that reading has been a 
useful distraction during this difficult time. It would be lovely to 
share some recommendations in this newsletter if any of you have 
read a book that you think others would enjoy - parents and staff 
welcome too, I will also add my book reviews each week! 
 
If you have a recommendation, please can you email it to me (carey_r@bexleygs.co.uk) - it 
wouldn't need to be a big book review, maybe just a sentence or two describing the type of 
book and why you enjoyed it? 
 
I hope everyone is keeping well and safe, and I am looking forward to when we are all back in 
the Library together again.  
 
Mrs Carey 
 
 

Trinity Schools Book Awards Ceremony 
 

On the 12th March our reading group attended the Awards Ceremony for our reading 
group, at the City of London School. We had the pleasure of listening to Nicky Singer,  
Andrew Norriss and Tanya Landman explain how they created their characters, came up 
with their stories and how they avoided distractions during the writing process. Each 
school had voted for their favourite book and the  
overall winner (as well as our winner) was I Have No 
Secrets by Penny Joelson, which our group were 
pleased about. After the ceremony there was a chance 
to read the book reviews that the students had  
submitted, and to view the artwork that some had 
made for the 'creative response' competition. We were 
inspired  to try  to  make  a Lego sculpture for our entry  
next year! 
 
Thanks to all that took part, and to Mr Griffin, who came with us! 
 
Mrs Carey, School Librarian 
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